
21st December 1925

pear Sir,
In reply to your letter of the 13th inet. It 

la not essential for manuscript to be typed, though 
It should be legible. Necessary diagrams can be 

printed: these should be drawn in Indian ink on good 
quality white drawing paper and preferably on a scale 
double that at which they will be reproduced.

Yours faithfully,

/ ft

H. U. ASTRONOMER.

Dr. P. D. Strachan, 
Botsabelo, 

Maseru,
Basutoland


